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March 29, 2024 QUORUM NOTICE  

 

Councilors: Rob Ward, Mayor  
Sally Wantz, Council President Bill Meyer, Council Vice-President  

 Robert Carp, Councilor Jo Beaudreau, Councilor 
 

 

  
 

    

A Quorum of the City Council may be in attendance at the following event this week: 
 

The Florence City Council and the Planning Commission will be touring the new affordable housing 
development “Oak Manor” constructed on Oak St. north of 35th Street on Friday, March 29 at 2:00pm.  

 
No deliberations or decisions will be conducted by the City Council during this tour.  

 
 

 

 Meeting materials including information on each agenda item are 
published at least 24 hours prior to the meeting, and can be found of 
the City of Florence website at www.ci.florence.or.us/council.  

 Items distributed during the meeting, meeting minutes, and a link to 
the meeting video are posted to the City’s website at 
www.ci.florence.or.us/council as soon as practicable after the 
meeting.  

 To be notified of City Council meetings via email, please visit online at 
http://www.ci.florence.or.us/newsletter/subscriptions.  


